Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

From: Debbie Mishler <dmishler529@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 9:02 AM

To: *Cl-StPaul_Contact-Council

Subject: Capital City Bikeway Interim Design and Upcoming Hearing
Attachments; 20210504 _144054,jpy

Hello,

| recently learned about the Bikeway that was recommended for Wabasha Street. 1 looked at the maps provided in the
presentation. Looks like bump outs are not being removed on the East Side of Wabasha Street. | am thankful for that.

I would like to voice my concern about the bump out on the East Side of Wabasha on the corner of 5th and Wabasha. |
own Deb's Hot Dogs and my Hot Dog Cart sits on the corner of 5th and Wabasha. The cart has been at that location for
at least 7-8 years. | generate money for the City and State by employment, Right of Way Permit paid monthly for the
sidewalk and Sales Tax as well as Income Tax.

I emailed Public Works and Lisa Hiebert had emailed me back. She forwarded my emails to the Project Engineer as well
as the Traffic Engineer. | guess the Traffic Engineer had replied saying that the bumpout may be modified (shortened),
but not completely removed.

My concern is that it would be modified in a way that my Hot Dog Cart would no longer fit there. It is a pretty large
bumpout there currently. Hopefully | can be assured that when the construction is done that { will still be able to obtain
a Right of Way Permit and operate off of that corner.

I see there is a Hearing coming up and | wanted to voice my concerns so that they are brought forward.

I have included a photo from Google Maps. The picture may be a little elongated.

Please don't forget about me,

Debbie Mishler

Deb's Hot Dogs &
651-219-8681
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